
1

Ryan Howser

From: Carl O. Graham <carl@carlgraham.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 26, 2022 10:17 AM
To: Ryan Howser
Subject: Whispering Winds RV Storage

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure 
of the integrity of this message. 

 

Mr. Howser, 
 
I am writing in support of Steve Rael continuing to be permitted to store RVs on his property at Whispering 
Winds Farm.. 
 
I have stored my RV there for about two years, and having driven past the ranch on many occasions, have 
trouble even seeing the trailers from Highway 83. 
 
Whispering Winds plays a valuable role for those of us who live outside city limits - it "levels the playing field" 
for those of us who cannot store them at home. Moreover, there are no alternative nearby RV storage 
options, which means driving further distances to Monument or Colorado Springs, and then paying more to 
keep the RV on a concrete slab. 
 
I urge you to allow us to continue using Whispering Winds Farm for our RV storage. 
 
Thank you for your consideration. 
 
Carl O. Graham 
(719) 661-7705. 


